
City of Locust 
Post Office Box 190 

 Locust, North Carolina 28097-0190  

 (704) 888-5260  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
for 

SRTS SIDEWALK  

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

 

 
PROJECT The City of Locust and NCDOT will be constructing sidewalks adjacent 

to your properties in order to enhance the connectivity and safety for foot 

traffic throughout the city. A scope of work for this project can be 

acquired at your request. 

 

LOCATION  General map of the project locations is available at your request. 

 

WORK HOURS Between March 1st – August 1st 

9am to 4pm (NC 200N), Monday through Friday 

  7am to 7pm (Maple St. and Lions Club Dr.), Monday through Friday 

  Holiday schedule will vary as needed 

 

POSSIBLE INCONVEINENCES 

 

During this project, residents will encounter minor traffic delays. Traffic 

will be limited to “Local Traffic Only” during this process. In addition, 

driveway access will be limited at times. The City of Locust will work 

diligently to minimize this inconvenience, by good communication and 

scheduling. Also, residential mailboxes that are located on the north side 

of Maple St. will be permanently relocated to the south side. This is to 

eliminate any future safety concerns of objects being in the public 

sidewalk. Finally, but not least, will be work zone safety/housekeeping. 

This is a major focal point of the City of Locust during this time. If at 

any time you have any concerns, please contact us at City Hall. 

 

RESIDENT ACTION 

 

 Park vehicles away from construction area 

 Keep children and pets away from construction area 

 If you have any concerns, please contact City Hall, not the 

contractors, and we’ll be happy to resolve them 

 

CONTACT  City of Locust 

Scott Efird, Planning and Zoning Director 

Phone: (704)888-5260 

Email: Sefird@locustnc.com 


